
 
 
 
Greek Dancing (all ages) We are forming a Greek Dance Group for lessons. This dance group would perform at 
the Festival and other major holidays. Please contact Dena Paparis at 843-591-7623 for more information. 
Practice times will be Tuesdays at 6pm and Sundays at 1pm. 
 
The Daughters of Penelope Regular and Membership Renewal Meeting on Saturday, February 15th at Annette 
Bolinsky’s home.  It will be a Pot-Luck Luncheon. Our guest speaker this year is Angie Schaler who will speak about 
battered women and the tribulations they face trying to free themselves from their partners. She will also address 
the lack of affordable housing for seniors. Please contact me if you will be attending. 843-651-0271 Thanks, 
Annette   

 

Please do not leave children unattended in the Nursery.                 
If you would like to follow along with the liturgy service, you may do so on your tablet or smart phone at the following link: 

http://www.agesinitiatives.com/dcs/public/dcs/dcs.html 

A NOTE TO OUR VISITORS: 
Please understand that Holy Communion is a sign of unity of our faith. Only Orthodox Christians that have prepared 

themselves through prayer, fasting, and periodic confession are permitted to participate in the Sacrament of Holy 
Communion.  

We are glad to have you worshipping with us today.    

http://www.agesinitiatives.com/dcs/public/dcs/dcs.html

